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Computer Networks Andrew S. Tanenbaum 2013-07-23
Appropriate for Computer Networking or Introduction to
Networking courses at both the undergraduate and
graduate level in Computer Science, Electrical
Engineering, CIS, MIS, and Business Departments.
Tanenbaum takes a structured approach to explaining how
networks work from the inside out. He starts with an
explanation of the physical layer of networking,
computer hardware and transmission systems; then works
his way up to network applications. Tanenbaum's in-depth
application coverage includes email; the domain name
system; the World Wide Web (both client- and serverside); and multimedia (including voice over IP, Internet
radio video on demand, video conferencing, and streaming
media.
Guide to UNIX Using Linux Michael Palmer 2007-08-16
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

Written with a clear, straightforward writing style and
packed with step-by-step projects for direct, hands-on
learning, Guide to UNIX Using Linux, 4E is the perfect
resource for learning UNIX and Linux from the ground up.
Through the use of practical examples, end-of-chapter
reviews, and interactive exercises, novice users are
transformed into confident UNIX/Linux users who can
employ utilities, master files, manage and query data,
create scripts, access a network or the Internet, and
navigate popular user interfaces and software. The
updated 4th edition incorporates coverage of the latest
versions of UNIX and Linux, including new versions of
Red Hat, Fedora, SUSE, and Ubuntu Linux. A new chapter
has also been added to cover basic networking utilities,
and several other chapters have been expanded to include
additional information on the KDE and GNOME desktops, as
well as coverage of the popular OpenOffice.org office
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suite. With a strong focus on universal UNIX and Linux
commands that are transferable to all versions of Linux,
this book is a must-have for anyone seeking to develop
their knowledge of these systems. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Just Enough UNIX Paul Andersen 2006 Just Enough UNIX
provides a quick and gentle introduction to the UNIX
operating system. The fifth edition of this highly
successful text reflects changes and updates to the UNIX
curriculum that have taken place since the publication
of the fourth edition. The book is written in a clear,
straightforward style that avoids unnecessary jargon.
This short, yet comprehensive text covers the basics of
UNIX. It can be used in both a freshman engineering
course or to supplement other courses where the student
needs to learn UNIX for the first time. The book is
enhanced by strong pedagogical tools that will be very
useful to those in the classroom, as well as those
engaged in self-study.
Operating Systems William Stallings 2005 Blending up-todate theory with state-of-the-art applications, this
book offers a comprehensive treatment of operating
systems, with an emphasis on internals and design
issues. It helps readers develop a solid understanding
of the key structures and mechanisms of operating
systems, the types of trade-offs and decisions involved
in OS design, and the context within which the operating
system functions (hardware, other system programs,
application programs, interactive users). Process
Description And Control. Threads, SMP, And Microkernels.
Concurrency: Mutual Exclusion And Synchronization.
Concurrency: Deadlock And Starvation. Memory Management.
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

Virtual Memory. Uniprocessor Scheduling. Multiprocessor
And Real-Time Scheduling. I/O Management And Disk
Scheduling. File Management. Distributed Processing,
Client/Server, And Clusters. Distributed Process
Management. Security.
Unix Power Tools Shelley Powers 2003 By its very nature,
Unix is a " power tools " environment. Even beginning
Unix users quickly grasp that immense power exists in
shell programming, aliases and history mechanisms, and
various editing tools. Nonetheless, few users ever
really master the power available to them with Unix.
There is just too much to learn! Unix Power Tools, Third
Edition, literally contains thousands of tips, scripts,
and techniques that make using Unix easier, more
effective, and even more fun. This book is organized
into hundreds of short articles with plenty of
references to other sections that keep you flipping from
new article to new article. You'll find the book hard to
put down as you uncover one interesting tip after
another. With the growing popularity of Linux and the
advent of Mac OS X, Unix has metamorphosed into
something new and exciting. With Unix no longer
perceived as a difficult operating system, more and more
users are discovering its advantages for the first time.
The latest edition of this best-selling favorite is
loaded with advice about almost every aspect of Unix,
covering all the new technologies that users need to
know. In addition to vital information on Linux, Mac OS
X, and BSD, Unix Power Tools, Third Edition, now offers
more coverage of bcash, zsh, and new shells, along with
discussions about modern utilities and applications.
Several sections focus on security and Internet access,
and there is a new chapter on access to Unix from
Windows, addressing the heterogeneous nature of systems
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today. You'll also find expanded coverage of software
installation and packaging, as well as basic information
on Perl and Python. The book's accompanying web site
provides some of the best software available to Unix
users, which you can download and add to your own set of
power tools. Whether you are a newcomer or a Unix power
user, you'll find yourself thumbing through the gold
mine of information in this new edition of Unix Power
Tools to add to your store of knowledge. Want to try
something new? Check this book first, and you're sure to
find a tip or trick that will prevent you from learning
things the hard way.
The Art of UNIX Programming Eric S. Raymond 2003-09-23
The Art of UNIX Programming poses the belief that
understanding the unwritten UNIX engineering tradition
and mastering its design patterns will help programmers
of all stripes to become better programmers. This book
attempts to capture the engineering wisdom and design
philosophy of the UNIX, Linux, and Open Source software
development community as it has evolved over the past
three decades, and as it is applied today by the most
experienced programmers. Eric Raymond offers the next
generation of "hackers" the unique opportunity to learn
the connection between UNIX philosophy and practice
through careful case studies of the very best UNIX/Linux
programs.
Learning the Unix Operating System Jerry Peek 2002 A
handy book for someone just starting with Unix or Linux,
and an ideal primer for Mac and PC users of the Internet
who need to know a little about Unix on the systems they
visit. The most effective introduction to Unix in print,
covering Internet usage for email, file transfers, web
browsing, and many major and minor updates to help the
reader navigate the ever-expanding capabilities of the
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

operating system.
Operating Systems and Middleware Max Hailperin 2007 By
using this innovative text, students will obtain an
understanding of how contemporary operating systems and
middleware work, and why they work that way.
Understanding the Linux Kernel Daniel Pierre Bovet 2002
To thoroughly understand what makes Linux tick and why
it's so efficient, you need to delve deep into the heart
of the operating system--into the Linux kernel itself.
The kernel is Linux--in the case of the Linux operating
system, it's the only bit of software to which the term
"Linux" applies. The kernel handles all the requests or
completed I/O operations and determines which programs
will share its processing time, and in what order.
Responsible for the sophisticated memory management of
the whole system, the Linux kernel is the force behind
the legendary Linux efficiency. The new edition of
Understanding the Linux Kernel takes you on a guided
tour through the most significant data structures, many
algorithms, and programming tricks used in the kernel.
Probing beyond the superficial features, the authors
offer valuable insights to people who want to know how
things really work inside their machine. Relevant
segments of code are dissected and discussed line by
line. The book covers more than just the functioning of
the code, it explains the theoretical underpinnings for
why Linux does things the way it does. The new edition
of the book has been updated to cover version 2.4 of the
kernel, which is quite different from version 2.2: the
virtual memory system is entirely new, support for
multiprocessor systems is improved, and whole new
classes of hardware devices have been added. The authors
explore each new feature in detail. Other topics in the
book include: Memory management including file
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buffering, process swapping, and Direct memory Access
(DMA) The Virtual Filesystem and the Second Extended
Filesystem Process creation and scheduling Signals,
interrupts, and the essential interfaces to device
drivers Timing Synchronization in the kernel
Interprocess Communication (IPC) Program execution
Understanding the Linux Kernel, Second Edition will
acquaint you with all the inner workings of Linux, but
is more than just an academic exercise. You'll learn
what conditions bring out Linux's best performance, and
you'll see how it meets the challenge of providing good
system response during process scheduling, file access,
and memory management in a wide variety of environments.
If knowledge is power, then this book will help you make
the most of your Linux system.
Operating System Concepts Essentials, 2nd Edition
Abraham Silberschatz 2013-11-06 By staying current,
remaining relevant, and adapting to emerging course
needs, Operating System Concepts by Abraham
Silberschatz, Peter Baer Galvin and Greg Gagne has
defined the operating systems course through nine
editions. This second edition of the Essentials version
is based on the recent ninth edition of the original
text. Operating System Concepts Essentials comprises a
subset of chapters of the ninth edition for professors
who want a shorter text and do not cover all the topics
in the ninth edition. The new second edition of
Essentials will be available as an ebook at a very
attractive price for students. The ebook will have live
links for the bibliography, cross-references between
sections and chapters where appropriate, and new chapter
review questions. A two-color printed version is also
available.
Learning the bash Shell Cameron Newham 2005-03-29
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

O'Reilly's bestselling book on Linux's bash shell is at
it again. Now that Linux is an established player both
as a server and on the desktop Learning the bash Shell
has been updated and refreshed to account for all the
latest changes. Indeed, this third edition serves as the
most valuable guide yet to the bash shell.As any good
programmer knows, the first thing users of the Linux
operating system come face to face with is the shell the
UNIX term for a user interface to the system. In other
words, it's what lets you communicate with the computer
via the keyboard and display. Mastering the bash shell
might sound fairly simple but it isn't. In truth, there
are many complexities that need careful explanation,
which is just what Learning the bash Shell provides.If
you are new to shell programming, the book provides an
excellent introduction, covering everything from the
most basic to the most advanced features. And if you've
been writing shell scripts for years, it offers a great
way to find out what the new shell offers. Learning the
bash Shell is also full of practical examples of shell
commands and programs that will make everyday use of
Linux that much easier. With this book, programmers will
learn: How to install bash as your login shell The
basics of interactive shell use, including UNIX file and
directory structures, standard I/O, and background jobs
Command line editing, history substitution, and key
bindings How to customize your shell environment without
programming The nuts and bolts of basic shell
programming, flow control structures, command-line
options and typed variables Process handling, from job
control to processes, coroutines and subshells Debugging
techniques, such as trace and verbose modes Techniques
for implementing system-wide shell customization and
features related to system security
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Computer Networks Larry L. Peterson 2011-03-02 Computer
Networks: A Systems Approach, Fifth Edition, explores
the key principles of computer networking, with examples
drawn from the real world of network and protocol
design. Using the Internet as the primary example, this
best-selling and classic textbook explains various
protocols and networking technologies. The systemsoriented approach encourages students to think about how
individual network components fit into a larger, complex
system of interactions. This book has a completely
updated content with expanded coverage of the topics of
utmost importance to networking professionals and
students, including P2P, wireless, network security, and
network applications such as e-mail and the Web, IP
telephony and video streaming, and peer-to-peer file
sharing. There is now increased focus on application
layer issues where innovative and exciting research and
design is currently the center of attention. Other
topics include network design and architecture; the ways
users can connect to a network; the concepts of
switching, routing, and internetworking; end-to-end
protocols; congestion control and resource allocation;
and end-to-end data. Each chapter includes a problem
statement, which introduces issues to be examined;
shaded sidebars that elaborate on a topic or introduce a
related advanced topic; What’s Next? discussions that
deal with emerging issues in research, the commercial
world, or society; and exercises. This book is written
for graduate or upper-division undergraduate classes in
computer networking. It will also be useful for industry
professionals retraining for network-related
assignments, as well as for network practitioners
seeking to understand the workings of network protocols
and the big picture of networking. Completely updated
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

content with expanded coverage of the topics of utmost
importance to networking professionals and students,
including P2P, wireless, security, and applications
Increased focus on application layer issues where
innovative and exciting research and design is currently
the center of attention Free downloadable network
simulation software and lab experiments manual available
Programming in Objective-C 2.0 Stephen G. Kochan
2008-12-29 THE #1 BESTSELLING BOOK ON OBJECTIVE-C 2.0
Programming in Objective-C 2.0 provides the new
programmer a complete, step-by-step introduction to
Objective-C, the primary language used to develop
applications for the iPhone, iPad, and Mac OS X
platforms. The book does not assume previous experience
with either C or object-oriented programming languages,
and it includes many detailed, practical examples of how
to put Objective-C to use in your everyday iPhone/iPad
or Mac OS X programming tasks. A powerful yet simple
object-oriented programming language that’s based on the
C programming language, Objective-C is widely available
not only on OS X and the iPhone/iPad platform but across
many operating systems that support the gcc compiler,
including Linux, Unix, and Windows systems. The second
edition of this book thoroughly covers the latest
version of the language, Objective-C 2.0. And it shows
not only how to take advantage of the Foundation
framework’s rich built-in library of classes but also
how to use the iPhone SDK to develop programs designed
for the iPhone/iPad platform. Table of Contents 1
Introduction Part I: The Objective-C 2.0 Language 2
Programming in Objective-C 3 Classes, Objects, and
Methods 4 Data Types and Expressions 5 Program Looping 6
Making Decisions 7 More on Classes 8 Inheritance 9
Polymorphism, Dynamic Typing, and Dynamic Binding 10
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More on Variables and Data Types 11 Categories and
Protocols 12 The Preprocessor 13 Underlying C Language
Features Part II: The Foundation Framework 14
Introduction to the Foundation Framework 15 Numbers,
Strings, and Collections 16 Working with Files 17 Memory
Management 18 Copying Objects 19 Archiving Part III:
Cocoa and the iPhone SDK 20 Introduction to Cocoa 21
Writing iPhone Applications Part IV: Appendixes A
Glossary B Objective-C 2.0 Language Summary C Address
Book Source Code D Resources
Running Linux Matthias Kalle Dalheimer 2005-12-22 You
may be contemplating your first Linux installation. Or
you may have been using Linux for years and need to know
more about adding a network printer or setting up an FTP
server. Running Linux, now in its fifth edition, is the
book you'll want on hand in either case. Widely
recognized in the Linux community as the ultimate
getting-started and problem-solving book, it answers the
questions and tackles the configuration issues that
frequently plague users, but are seldom addressed in
other books. This fifth edition of Running Linux is
greatly expanded, reflecting the maturity of the
operating system and the teeming wealth of software
available for it. Hot consumer topics suchas audio and
video playback applications, groupware functionality,
and spam filtering are covered, along with the basics in
configuration and management that always have made the
book popular. Running Linux covers basic communications
such as mail, web surfing, and instant messaging, but
also delves into the subtleties of network
configuration--including dial-up, ADSL, and cable
modems--in case you need to set up your network
manually. The book canmake you proficient on office
suites and personal productivity applications--and also
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

tells you what programming tools are available if you're
interested in contributing to these applications. Other
new topics in the fifth edition include encrypted email
and filesystems, advanced shell techniques, and remote
login applications. Classic discussions on booting,
package management, kernel recompilation, and X
configuration have also been updated. The authors of
Running Linux have anticipated problem areas, selected
stable and popular solutions, and provided clear
instructions to ensure that you'll have a satisfying
experience using Linux. The discussion is direct and
complete enough to guide novice users, while still
providing the additional information experienced users
will need to progress in their mastery of Linux. Whether
you're using Linux on a home workstation or maintaining
a network server, Running Linux will provide expert
advice just when you need it.
Digital Communications Law Henry H. Perritt 2010-01-01
If your company or your clients have any presence on the
Internet, Digital Communications Law (Revised Edition of
former Law and the Information Superhighway) is a musthave resource. This complete compendium helps you handle
all Internet-related legal issuesand—from questions of
liability connected to sales and communications on the
Web, to issues of taxation, to problems that you never
thought youand’d faceand—until youand’re faced with
them! Digital Communications Law is the single, thorough
reference that covers all the various laws that affect
sales and communications on the Web, including:
Liability for harmful communication Taxation Privacy
Copyright Trademark Patent Civil litigation Criminal
prosecution Constitutional considerations Legal issues
in international communication and cross-border commerce
As technology advances, Digital Communications Law will
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keep you current with the laws that arise out of and
affect new developments, including disputes and
liability connected with: Texting Tweeting Facebook and
other social networking sites Net neutrality
Dissemination of commercial music and video Advertising
Consumer fraud Interoperability and compatibility
Accessibility of public information And more!
The Linux Command Line William E. Shotts, Jr. 2012
You've experienced the shiny, point-and-click surface of
your Linux computer—now dive below and explore its
depths with the power of the command line. The Linux
Command Line takes you from your very first terminal
keystrokes to writing full programs in Bash, the most
popular Linux shell. Along the way you'll learn the
timeless skills handed down by generations of graybearded, mouse-shunning gurus: file navigation,
environment configuration, command chaining, pattern
matching with regular expressions, and more. In addition
to that practical knowledge, author William Shotts
reveals the philosophy behind these tools and the rich
heritage that your desktop Linux machine has inherited
from Unix supercomputers of yore. As you make your way
through the book's short, easily-digestible chapters,
you'll learn how to: * Create and delete files,
directories, and symlinks * Administer your system,
including networking, package installation, and process
management * Use standard input and output, redirection,
and pipelines * Edit files with Vi, the world’s most
popular text editor * Write shell scripts to automate
common or boring tasks * Slice and dice text files with
cut, paste, grep, patch, and sed Once you overcome your
initial "shell shock," you'll find that the command line
is a natural and expressive way to communicate with your
computer. Just don't be surprised if your mouse starts
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

to gather dust. A featured resource in the Linux
Foundation's "Evolution of a SysAdmin"
Information Technology Control and Audit, Fifth Edition
Angel R. Otero 2018-07-27 The new fifth edition of
Information Technology Control and Audit has been
significantly revised to include a comprehensive
overview of the IT environment, including
revolutionizing technologies, legislation, audit
process, governance, strategy, and outsourcing, among
others. This new edition also outlines common IT audit
risks, procedures, and involvement associated with major
IT audit areas. It further provides cases featuring
practical IT audit scenarios, as well as sample
documentation to design and perform actual IT audit
work. Filled with up-to-date audit concepts, tools,
techniques, and references for further reading, this
revised edition promotes the mastery of concepts, as
well as the effective implementation and assessment of
IT controls by organizations and auditors. For
instructors and lecturers there are an instructor’s
manual, sample syllabi and course schedules, PowerPoint
lecture slides, and test questions. For students there
are flashcards to test their knowledge of key terms and
recommended further readings. Go to
http://routledgetextbooks.com/textbooks/9781498752282/
for more information.
Computer Organization, Design, and Architecture, Fifth
Edition Sajjan G. Shiva 2013-12-20 Suitable for a oneor two-semester undergraduate or beginning graduate
course in computer science and computer engineering,
Computer Organization, Design, and Architecture, Fifth
Edition presents the operating principles, capabilities,
and limitations of digital computers to enable the
development of complex yet efficient systems. With 11
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new sections and four revised sections, this edition
takes students through a solid, up-to-date exploration
of single- and multiple-processor systems, embedded
architectures, and performance evaluation. See What’s
New in the Fifth Edition Expanded coverage of embedded
systems, mobile processors, and cloud computing Material
for the "Architecture and Organization" part of the 2013
IEEE/ACM Draft Curricula for Computer Science and
Engineering Updated commercial machine architecture
examples The backbone of the book is a description of
the complete design of a simple but complete
hypothetical computer. The author then details the
architectural features of contemporary computer systems
(selected from Intel, MIPS, ARM, Motorola, Cray and
various microcontrollers, etc.) as enhancements to the
structure of the simple computer. He also introduces
performance enhancements and advanced architectures
including networks, distributed systems, GRIDs, and
cloud computing. Computer organization deals with
providing just enough details on the operation of the
computer system for sophisticated users and programmers.
Often, books on digital systems’ architecture fall into
four categories: logic design, computer organization,
hardware design, and system architecture. This book
captures the important attributes of these four
categories to present a comprehensive text that includes
pertinent hardware, software, and system aspects.
Paperbound Books in Print Fall 1995 Reed Reference
Publishing 1995-10
Information Security Management Handbook, Fifth Edition
Harold F. Tipton 2003-12-30 Since 1993, the Information
Security Management Handbook has served not only as an
everyday reference for information security
practitioners but also as an important document for
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

conducting the intense review necessary to prepare for
the Certified Information System Security Professional
(CISSP) examination. Now completely revised and updated
and in its fifth edition, the handbook maps the ten
domains of the Information Security Common Body of
Knowledge and provides a complete understanding of all
the items in it. This is a ...must have... book, both
for preparing for the CISSP exam and as a comprehensive,
up-to-date reference.
UNIX and Perl to the Rescue! Keith Bradnam 2012-07-19
Your research has generated gigabytes of data and now
you need to analyse it. You hate using spreadsheets but
it is all you know, so what else can you do? This book
will transform how you work with large and complex data
sets, teaching you powerful programming tools for
slicing and dicing data to suit your needs. Written in a
fun and accessible style, this step-by-step guide will
inspire and inform non-programmers about the essential
aspects of Unix and Perl. It shows how, with just a
little programming knowledge, you can write programs
that could save you hours, or even days. No prior
experience is required and new concepts are introduced
using numerous code examples that you can try out for
yourself. Going beyond the basics, the authors touch
upon many broader topics that will help those new to
programming, including debugging and how to write in a
good programming style.
UNIX Systems Programming Kay A. Robbins 2003 bull; Learn
UNIX essentials with a concentration on communication,
concurrency, and multithreading techniques bull; Full of
ideas on how to design and implement good software along
with unique projects throughout bull; Excellent
companion to Stevens' Advanced UNIX System Programming
AN INTRODUCTION TO OPERATING SYSTEMS : CONCEPTS AND
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PRACTICE (GNU/LINUX AND WINDOWS), FIFTH EDITION BHATT,
PRAMOD CHANDRA P. 2019-07-01 The book, now in its Fifth
Edition, aims to provide a practical view of GNU/Linux
and Windows 7, 8 and 10, covering different design
considerations and patterns of use. The section on
concepts covers fundamental principles, such as file
systems, process management, memory management, inputoutput, resource sharing, inter-process communication
(IPC), distributed computing, OS security, real-time and
microkernel design. This thoroughly revised edition
comes with a description of an instructional OS to
support teaching of OS and also covers Android,
currently the most popular OS for handheld systems.
Basically, this text enables students to learn by
practicing with the examples and doing exercises. NEW TO
THE FIFTH EDITION • Includes the details on Windows 7, 8
and 10 • Describes an Instructional Operating System
(PintOS), FEDORA and Android • The following additional
material related to the book is available at
www.phindia.com/bhatt. o Source Code Control System in
UNIX o X-Windows in UNIX o System Administration in UNIX
o VxWorks Operating System (full chapter) o OS for
handheld systems, excluding Android o The student
projects o Questions for practice for selected chapters
TARGET AUDIENCE • BE/B.Tech (Computer Science and
Engineering and Information Technology) • M.Sc.
(Computer Science) BCA/MCA
American Book Publishing Record 2003
The UNIX-haters Handbook Simson Garfinkel 1994 This book
is for all people who are forced to use UNIX. It is a
humorous book--pure entertainment--that maintains that
UNIX is a computer virus with a user interface. It
features letters from the thousands posted on the
Internet's "UNIX-Haters" mailing list. It is not a
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

computer handbook, tutorial, or reference. It is a selfhelp book that will let readers know they are not alone.
UNIX and Linux System Administration Handbook Evi Nemeth
2017-09-14 “As an author, editor, and publisher, I never
paid much attention to the competition—except in a few
cases. This is one of those cases. The UNIX System
Administration Handbook is one of the few books we ever
measured ourselves against.” —Tim O’Reilly, founder of
O’Reilly Media “This edition is for those whose systems
live in the cloud or in virtualized data centers; those
whose administrative work largely takes the form of
automation and configuration source code; those who
collaborate closely with developers, network engineers,
compliance officers, and all the other worker bees who
inhabit the modern hive.” —Paul Vixie, Internet Hall of
Fame-recognized innovator and founder of ISC and
Farsight Security “This book is fun and functional as a
desktop reference. If you use UNIX and Linux systems,
you need this book in your short-reach library. It
covers a bit of the systems’ history but doesn’t
bloviate. It’s just straight-forward information
delivered in a colorful and memorable fashion.” —Jason
A. Nunnelley UNIX® and Linux® System Administration
Handbook, Fifth Edition, is today’s definitive guide to
installing, configuring, and maintaining any UNIX or
Linux system, including systems that supply core
Internet and cloud infrastructure. Updated for new
distributions and cloud environments, this comprehensive
guide covers best practices for every facet of system
administration, including storage management, network
design and administration, security, web hosting,
automation, configuration management, performance
analysis, virtualization, DNS, security, and the
management of IT service organizations. The
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authors—world-class, hands-on technologists—offer
indispensable new coverage of cloud platforms, the
DevOps philosophy, continuous deployment,
containerization, monitoring, and many other essential
topics. Whatever your role in running systems and
networks built on UNIX or Linux, this conversational,
well-written ¿guide will improve your efficiency and
help solve your knottiest problems.
Linux Administration Handbook Evi Nemeth 2006-10-30 “As
this book shows, Linux systems are just as functional,
secure, and reliable as their proprietary counterparts.
Thanks to the ongoing efforts of thousands of Linux
developers, Linux is more ready than ever for deployment
at the frontlines of the real world. The authors of this
book know that terrain well, and I am happy to leave you
in their most capable hands.” –Linus Torvalds “The most
successful sysadmin book of all time–because it works!”
–Rik Farrow, editor of ;login: “This book clearly
explains current technology with the perspective of
decades of experience in large-scale system
administration. Unique and highly recommended.”
–Jonathan Corbet, cofounder, LWN.net “Nemeth et al. is
the overall winner for Linux administration: it’s
intelligent, full of insights, and looks at the
implementation of concepts.” –Peter Salus, editorial
director, Matrix.net Since 2001, Linux Administration
Handbook has been the definitive resource for every
Linux® system administrator who must efficiently solve
technical problems and maximize the reliability and
performance of a production environment. Now, the
authors have systematically updated this classic guide
to address today’s most important Linux distributions
and most powerful new administrative tools. The authors
spell out detailed best practices for every facet of
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

system administration, including storage management,
network design and administration, web hosting, software
configuration management, performance analysis, Windows
interoperability, and much more. Sysadmins will
especially appreciate the thorough and up-to-date
discussions of such difficult topics such as DNS, LDAP,
security, and the management of IT service
organizations. Linux® Administration Handbook, Second
Edition, reflects the current versions of these leading
distributions: Red Hat® Enterprise Linux® FedoraTM Core
SUSE® Linux Enterprise Debian® GNU/Linux Ubuntu® Linux
Sharing their war stories and hard-won insights, the
authors capture the behavior of Linux systems in the
real world, not just in ideal environments. They explain
complex tasks in detail and illustrate these tasks with
examples drawn from their extensive hands-on experience.
The Nonprofit Manager's Resource Directory Ronald A.
Landskroner 2002-05-14 A newly revised and updated
edition of the ultimate resource fornonprofit managers
If you're a nonprofit manager, you probably spend a good
deal ofyour time tracking down hard-to-find answers to
complicatedquestions. The Nonprofit Manager's Resource
Directory, SecondEdition provides instant answers to all
your questions concerningnonprofit-oriented product and
service providers, Internet sites,funding sources,
publications, support and advocacy groups, andmuch more.
If you need help finding volunteers, understanding
newlegislation, or writing grant proposals, help has
arrived. Thisnew, updated edition features expanded
coverage of important issuesand even more answers to all
your nonprofit questions. Revised to keep vital
information up to the minute, The NonprofitManager's
Resource Directory, Second Edition: * Contains more than
2,000 detailed listings of both nonprofit andfor-profit
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resources, products, and services * Supplies complete
details on everything from assistance andsupport groups
to software vendors and Internet servers,
managementconsultants to list marketers * Provides
information on all kinds of free and low-cost
productsavailable to nonprofits * Features an entirely
new section on international issues * Plus: 10 bonus
sections available only on CD-ROM The Nonprofit
Manager's Resource Directory, Second Edition has
theinformation you need to keep your nonprofit alive and
well in thesechallenging times. Topics include: *
Accountability and Ethics * Assessment and Evaluation *
Financial Management * General Management * Governance *
Human Resource Management * Information Technology *
International Third Sector * Leadership * Legal Issues *
Marketing and Communications * Nonprofit Sector Overview
* Organizational Dynamics and Design * Philanthropy *
Professional Development * Resource Development * Social
Entrepreneurship * Strategic Planning * Volunteerism
Modern UNIX Alan Southerton 1993 An up-to-date
introduction to the UNIX operating system for people
experienced with mainframe or PC operating systems.
Written by a senior editor at UNIXWORLD magazine, it is
based on System V Release 3.2 but uses a generic
approach to commands and utilities which makes it
universally applicable to other UNIX versions including
Berkeley, SUN, SCO, and AIX.
Harley Hahn's Guide to Unix and Linux Harley Hahn
2008-02-07 This text covers all the basic concepts and
tools Unix/Linux users need to master: Unix vs Linux,
GUIs, the command line interface, the online manual,
syntax, the shell, standard I/O and redirection, pipes
and filters, vi and Emacs, the Unix file system, and job
control. Hahn offers a thoroughly readable approach to
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

teaching Unix & Linux by emphasizing core ideas and
carefully explaining unfamiliar terminology. The book
walks readers through Unix & Linux systems from the very
beginning, assuming no prior knowledge, and laying out
material in a logical, straightforward manner.
Understanding Operating Systems Ida M. Flynn 2001
UNDERSTANDING OPERATING SYSTEMS provides a basic
understanding of operating systems theory, a comparison
of the major operating systems in use, and a description
of the technical and operational tradeoffs inherent in
each. The effective two-part organization covers the
theory of operating systems, their historical roots, and
their conceptual basis (which does not change
substantially), culminating with how these theories are
applied in the specifics of five operating systems
(which evolve constantly). The authors explain this
technical subject in a not-so-technical manner,
providing enough detail to illustrate the complexities
of stand-alone and networked operating systems.
UNDERSTANDING OPERATING SYSTEMS is written in a clear,
conversational style with concrete examples and
illustrations that readers easily grasp.
C++ 程序设计 James P. Cohoon 2002 本书介绍使用C++进行程序设计和软件开发的基本原理,
适用作大学各专业学生学习面向对象程序设计课的教材。
UNIX For Dummies John R. Levine 2011-02-23 UNIX For
Dummies has been the standard for beginning UNIX
references for nearly ten years, and this latest edition
continues that tradition of success This unparalled
resource is updated to cover the latest applications of
UNIX technology, including Linux and Mac desktops as
well as how UNIX works with Microsoft server software
Thorough coverage of how to handle UNIX installation,
file management, software, utilities, networks, Internet
access, and other basic tasks Aimed at the first-time
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UNIX desktop user growing accustomed to the ins and outs
of the OS, as well as the beginning administrator who
needs to get a handle on UNIX networking basics Written
by John Levine and Margaret Levine Young, longtime UNIX
experts and highly experienced For Dummies authors
Computer Architecture John L. Hennessy 2012 The
computing world today is in the middle of a revolution:
mobile clients and cloud computing have emerged as the
dominant paradigms driving programming and hardware
innovation today. The Fifth Edition of Computer
Architecture focuses on this dramatic shift, exploring
the ways in which software and technology in the cloud
are accessed by cell phones, tablets, laptops, and other
mobile computing devices. Each chapter includes two
real-world examples, one mobile and one datacenter, to
illustrate this revolutionary change. Updated to cover
the mobile computing revolution Emphasizes the two most
important topics in architecture today: memory hierarchy
and parallelism in all its forms. Develops common themes
throughout each chapter: power, performance, cost,
dependability, protection, programming models, and
emerging trends ("What's Next") Includes three review
appendices in the printed text. Additional reference
appendices are available online. Includes updated Case
Studies and completely new exercises.
Just Enough Unix Paul K. Andersen 2006 Just Enough UNIX
provides a quick and gentle introduction to the UNIX
operating system. The fifth edition of this highly
successful text reflects changes and updates to the UNIX
curriculum that have taken place since the publication
of the fourth edition. The book is written in a clear,
straightforward style that avoids unnecessary jargon.
This short, yet comprehensive text covers the basics of
UNIX. It can be used in both a undergraduate engineering
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

course or to supplement other courses, where the student
needs to learn UNIX for the first time. The book is
enhanced by strong pedagogical tools that will be very
useful to those in the classroom, as well as those
engaged in self-study.
Operating Systems William Stallings 2009 For a onesemester undergraduate course in operating systems for
computer science, computer engineering, and electrical
engineering majors. Winner of the 2009 Textbook
Excellence Award from the Text and Academic Authors
Association (TAA)! Operating Systems: Internals and
Design Principles is a comprehensive and unified
introduction to operating systems. By using several
innovative tools, Stallings makes it possible to
understand critical core concepts that can be
fundamentally challenging. The new edition includes the
implementation of web based animations to aid visual
learners. At key points in the book, students are
directed to view an animation and then are provided with
assignments to alter the animation input and analyze the
results. The concepts are then enhanced and supported by
end-of-chapter case studies of UNIX, Linux and Windows
Vista. These provide students with a solid understanding
of the key mechanisms of modern operating systems and
the types of design tradeoffs and decisions involved in
OS design. Because they are embedded into the text as
end of chapter material, students are able to apply them
right at the point of discussion. This approach is
equally useful as a basic reference and as an up-to-date
survey of the state of the art.
Security in Computing Charles P. Pfleeger 2009
UNIX: The Complete Reference, Second Edition Kenneth
Rosen 2006-12-19 The Definitive UNIX Resource--Fully
Updated Get cutting-edge coverage of the newest releases
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of UNIX--including Solaris 10, all Linux distributions,
HP-UX, AIX, and FreeBSD--from this thoroughly revised,
one-stop resource for users at all experience levels.
Written by UNIX experts with many years of experience
starting with Bell Laboratories, UNIX: The Complete
Reference, Second Edition provides step-by-step
instructions on how to use UNIX and take advantage of
its powerful tools and utilities. Get up-and-running on
UNIX quickly, use the command shell and desktop, and
access the Internet and e-mail. You'll also learn to
administer systems and networks, develop applications,
and secure your UNIX environment. Up-to-date chapters on
UNIX desktops, Samba, Python, Java Apache, and UNIX Web
development are included. Install, configure, and
maintain UNIX on your PC or workstation Work with files,
directories, commands, and the UNIX shell Create and
modify text files using powerful text editors Use UNIX
desktops, including GNOME, CDE, and KDE, as an end user
or system administrator Use and manage e-mail, TCP/IP
networking, and Internet services Protect and maintain
the security of your UNIX system and network Share
devices, printers, and files between Windows and UNIX
systems Use powerful UNIX tools, including awk, sed, and
grep Develop your own shell, Python, and Perl scripts,
and Java, C, and C++ programs under UNIX Set up Apache
Web servers and develop browser-independent Web sites
and applications
Guide to Operating Systems Greg Tomsho 2020-07-07 Master
the fundamental concepts of computer operating systems
with Tomsho's GUIDE TO OPERATING SYSTEMS, 6th Edition.
An excellent resource for training across different
operating systems, this practical text equips you with
key theory and technical information as you work with
today's most popular operating systems, including
just-enough-unix-5th-edition

Windows, macOS and Linux platforms. You will learn how
general operating systems are organized and function as
well as gain hands-on experience with OS installation,
upgrading and configuration. Processors, file systems,
networking, virtualization, security, device management,
storage, OS maintenance and troubleshooting are explored
in detail. Content also covers Windows 10 and earlier
Windows client OSs, Windows Server 2019 and earlier
Windows server OSs, Fedora Linux, and macOS Mojave and
earlier. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Essential System Administration Æleen Frisch 2002-08-23
Essential System Administration,3rd Edition is the
definitive guide for Unix system administration,
covering all the fundamental and essential tasks
required to run such divergent Unix systems as AIX,
FreeBSD, HP-UX, Linux, Solaris, Tru64 and more.
Essential System Administration provides a clear,
concise, practical guide to the real-world issues that
anyone responsible for a Unix system faces daily.The new
edition of this indispensable reference has been fully
updated for all the latest operating systems. Even more
importantly, it has been extensively revised and
expanded to consider the current system administrative
topics that administrators need most. Essential System
Administration,3rd Edition covers: DHCP, USB devices,
the latest automation tools, SNMP and network
management, LDAP, PAM, and recent security tools and
techniques.Essential System Administration is
comprehensive. But what has made this book the guide
system administrators turn to over and over again is not
just the sheer volume of valuable information it
provides, but the clear, useful way the information is
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presented. It discusses the underlying higher-level
concepts, but it also provides the details of the
procedures needed to carry them out. It is not organized
around the features of the Unix operating system, but
around the various facets of a system administrator's
job. It describes all the usual administrative tools
that Unix provides, but it also shows how to use them
intelligently and efficiently.Whether you use a

just-enough-unix-5th-edition

standalone Unix system, routinely provide administrative
support for a larger shared system, or just want an
understanding of basic administrative functions,
Essential System Administration is for you. This
comprehensive and invaluable book combines the author's
years of practical experience with technical expertise
to help you manage Unix systems as productively and
painlessly as possible.
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